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 Georgia Requires Tax Parcel Identification for all  

DeKalb Property Transfer or Conveyance Filings 

  

DECATUR, GA – As of July 1, 2019, and in accordance with House Bill 694 (HB 694), the DeKalb 

County Clerk of Superior Court will require that the tax parcel identification number is legibly 

printed, typewritten or stamped at the top of the first page of any document which the title to real 

property or any interest therein is conveyed, created, assigned, encumbered, disposed of, or otherwise 

affected. 

  If you have any questions regarding the new parcel identification requirement, please contact the 

DeKalb County Clerk of Superior Court’s Office at 404-687-3812. 
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